10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 7 May 2019
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Thank you for your letter informing me of your decision to resign from the
Government.

I was sorry to receive it, and would like to thank you for all your service as a
Government Whip over the last year. This has covered a very busy period and I
am grateful for everything that you have done to support Government business in
the House of Lords, not least with regard to Brexit.

I am grateful for your continued support and wish you all the best for the future.
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The Baroness Manzoor CBE





